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PASO ROBLES POLICE AND FIRE SERVICES HOST AN OPEN HOUSE
October 2nd

Free eventto be held at 900 Park St

PASO ROBLES, CA - The Paso Robles Police Department along with Paso Robles Fire
and Emergency Services is pleased to announce that they are hosting an "Open House" on
Wednesday, October 2nd from 4:30PM to 6:30PM.

The Open House event will be held at the Public Safety Center, located at 900 Park Street.
The event will include police vehicle displays, fire engines, drone and motor
demonstrations, an extrication demonstration, 9-1-1 for kids, and opportunities for
community members to meet the staff of the Paso Robles Police and Fire Departments.
Staff will also provide department tours, which is a great time to view what happens behind
the scenes!

For more information about Paso Robles Night Out, please call805-227 -7443
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